
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

 

LUDLOW MAYFAIR SERVICE - SUNDAY 2ND MAY 2010  

 
Ludlow hosted its 15th Mayfair Service on Sunday held in the Dodgems at the 
Fair.  The service was taken by Reverend Neil Crawford-Jones who made the 
event very special as he said, 
 
 “God is everywhere and can be 
worshipped anywhere including the 
Fair”.  “Worship” he said was “not 
confined to a church”. 
 
The Mayor of Ludlow Town Council 
Martin-Taylor Smith with the Mayoress 
Rosanna enjoyed sitting in the dodgem 
car during the service and the ride after 
the service! He did not stand for Mayor 
this year due to other pressing Unitary 
Council Commitments.  
 
The new Mayor elect Councillor John Aitken seen above with Councillor Marie 
Glaze also joined in the fun (bottom left).  Councillor Aitken was unanimously 
voted as Mayor at the Council meeting on 26th April and will become Mayor 
officially at the Mayor Making ceremony on 26th May 2010 when the outgoing 
Mayor will pass on the chain of office and receive his past Mayor’s badge.   
 
In total, 120 people attended the service and the fun of the fair was enjoyed by all.  
Shaun Ward the Musical Director for St Laurence Church Ludlow and his Choir 
had great fun bumping into each other as can be seen from the expressions on 
their faces. 
 

 

 


